
 
 

June 1, 2023 
 
Calgary Rockies Football Club 
Jens Lipper 
President  
jens@rockiessoccer.ca 

Re: Canada Soccer Standards of Quality Soccer Licence Application 

Dear Jens, 

Thank you for your ongoing support of the Canada Soccer Club Licensing Program and your 
engagement in the Standards of Quality Soccer (SQS) application process.  

On behalf of Alberta Soccer, I am pleased to confirm that that Calgary Rockies Football Club 
has been awarded the Canada Soccer Standards of Quality Soccer Licence.  You will be 
recognized as a Quality Soccer Provider for a two-year period concluding on June 1, 2025.    

Upon expiry, your SQS Licence will require renewal - this process will be communicated at a 
future date. 

To maintain your SQS Licence, you will be required to update your Coaching and Team Personnel 
list seasonally.  Abiding by the Canada Soccer Coach Education Minimum Standards is the 
responsibility of the organization.  You will also need to notify Alberta Soccer of any major 
changes that are made to your application in the Club Licensing System (CLS) platform. 

Congratulations on this achievement and for providing excellence in the Alberta Soccer 
community. 

Sincerely, 

 

____________________________________________ 

Alexandra Valerio 
Technical Development Coordinator, Alberta Soccer 


